
MERRYLANDS HOMING PIGEON SOCIETY INC. 

 

 
 

59 Miller Road 

Chester Hill   NSW   2162 

0419 4061 004. 

10th April 2017. 

 

 

Dear Member/Supporter. 

 With the outbreak of the Rota Virus here in the Sydney Metropolitan area and with Central 

Cumberland Racing Pigeon Federation Inc. cancelling racing for the 2017 season, the 

members of the Merrylands Homing Pigeon Society Inc. voted to cancel their 2017 Season 

Squeaker Sale and Blind Auction Races and refund the money to the members who have 

paid part and/or whole of their account for these sales. Many options were discussed and the 

members felt this was the best outcome. It is very disappointing to the members who had 

donated youngsters as there will be no race now, we hope the doners will understand that 

this decision was not taken lightly and was in the best interest of the birds. We hope these 

members will support our Club in any future Squeaker Sale Auctions, if and when the 

Merrylands Homing Pigeon Society Inc. do decide to hold another Squeaker Sale Auction. 

 

All non-members of the Merrylands Homing Pigeon Society Inc. who have paid money for 

their Squeakers and/or Rings for that Squeaker Sale Race and Blind Auction Race will have 

their payments refunded. All other outstanding accounts will be cancelled and will become 

null and void. 

 

Many thanks for your co-operation. 

Allen Wonson. 

Secretary. 

 

A.Wonson. 


